
Trillium Mutual Insurance
Invites you to our annual general meeting

March 19th, 2024 (10:30AM - 1:00PM)
In-Person Meeting: 495 Mitchell Road South, Listowel ON

2024 Application Deadlines

About The Fund
Our ROOTS Community Fund was established in 2014 to provide 
financial support to organizations across rural Ontario.  As a 
community focused organization we want to invest and make a lasting 
impact in everything we do.

•	 Agriculture
•	 Environmental & Sustainability
•	 Emergency Response
•	 Healthcare
•	 Mental Wellness

FOCUS AREAS
The ROOTS Community Fund supports 
five categories including:

ROOTS Community Fund
Recognizing Our Opportunity To Support

•	 Q1 - March 8th, 2024
•	 Q2 - May 24th, 2024
•	 Q3 - August 30th, 2024
•	 Q4 - November 22nd, 2024

Since 2014, ROOTS has provided 

OVER $2,000,000 TO 
320 ORGANIZATIONS!

SCAN TO 
LEARN 
MORE

"We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for the 
incredibly generous donation from the ROOTS Community 

Fund.  Their commitment to empowering communities has left 
us inspired and deeply grateful. 

With these funds, we will be able to expand our initiative 
(Be Well Work Well), [across] local communities. ROOTS 

Community Fund's support will directly contribute to our 
efforts in the Mental Health First Aid project.  Through our 

collaborative efforts, we will create a lasting positive change, 
foster community development, and uplift individuals by 

providing awareness and education around mental 
health supports. The impact of this grant will be felt far 
beyond the boundaries of our organization, reaching deep 

into the fabric of our community."

Karissa Eckert, Marketing & Administrative Coordinator
Gateway Centre of Excellence in Rural Health

Colleen Trask, Executive Director
Owen Sound Hunger And Relief Effot

"OSHaRE is extremely grateful to receive a generous 
grant from Trillium Mutual ROOTS Community Fund. 

The funding will be used as part of our capital project to 
build a location for Grey Bruce Food Share; a hub 
where Food Rescue/food donations from local grocery 
stores, businesses, farmers and producers are taken, 
sorted, and shared with local nonprofits and charities 

across Grey Bruce. 
 

In 2022, over 200,000 lbs of food was diverted from the 
landfill and used to help feed individuals and families. 

Your gift will help us grow to meet the need!  We are so 
excited to have Trillium Mutual as one of our partners in 

this exciting project."



What Is It? What's Included?
•	 Cyber Protection
•	 Service Line Coverage
•	 Green Build Upgrades
•	 Broad Form Ag Outbuilding Extension
•	 Legal, Emotional and Identity Theft Assistance
•	 Equipment, Livestock & Produce Coverage
•	 Much More!

A specially designed product package appealing to rural Ontario 
Homeowners who live on a property of up to 100 acres with a 
dwelling value of up to $2,500,000.  Homeowners with a total farm 
income up to $8,000 annually also qualify.

Designed to address the unique lifestyle of rural Ontario Homeowners 
who may have outbuildings, large equipment, livestock, produce or 
limited farm income.

SCAN TO LEARN MORE

Rural Lifestyle Program

Supporting Rural Communities Across Ontario
2023 Partnerships

To Our Members,

Tracy MacDonald, President & CEO    Julie Garner, Chair of the Board

Trillium Mutual is committed to and focused on protecting rural communities and
agricultural risks across the province. We continue to see many challenges
impacting our industry including the frequency and severity of loss. We are striving
to provide stability and protection in a world of rising costs by focusing on
innovative solutions and programs. These solutions are intended to help mitigate
risk and provide sustainable agricultural and rural insurance products well into the
future. To hear more about our financial performance and our future focus, we
invite you to join us for our annual meeting, which will be held in Listowel on
March 19, 2024.

We look forward to seeing you there!

March 19th, 2024
10:30 - 1:00pm

AGM: 2023 Year in Review

Financial Statements and meeting details will be posted to 
www.trilliummutual.com on or before February 27th, 2024.

Please join us at our Annual General Meeting (lunch to follow) as we take a 
look back on 2023.  We look forward to hosting you in-person!


